
Secretary General meets with COP28 Executive Director of Diplomatic Engagement

ACS Secretary General, H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge, had a productive meeting with Mr. Omar Shehade,
Executive Director of Diplomatic Engagement at COP28. Discussions centered on strengthening
diplomatic ties and advancing collaborative efforts for global climate action. Together, we pave the



way for meaningful initiatives to address environmental challenges.


